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yoyoracing <yoyoracing@earthlink.net> 
 
 
Dear SEC, 
 
This letter is to express my opposition to wind power. Recent SB-99 workshops have uncovered 
many needed improvements in the SEC process which must be in place reviewing any 
application. Furthermore, NH does not need the wind projects to meet its RPS goals and NH 
does not need the power. NH has already met our RPS goals of 25% by 2025. We should not be 
destroying NH's scenic ridge lines, jeopardizing our watersheds, killing birds and bats, displacing 
wildlife and negatively affecting our tourism to meet the energy goals of other states. In addition, 
current SEC guidelines are ambiguous and need to be clarified. SB-99 workshops have also 
identified this ambiguity. Please take this into consideration going forward.  
Thank you, 
Susan Ozkan 
Alexandria, NH 
 


